
 

Learning Journey 
Maltby Lilly Hall Academy – Year 3  

Summer 1 - 2018 

- In Maths: 

For the first two weeks we will be 

revisiting Time, looking at 24 hour 

clocks and telling the time to the 

nearest minute.  

We will then move on to Fractions 

looking at equivalent and also spend 

a week looking at Shape and Angles.  

 

- PE 

In PE, we will be covering Cricket, 

learning the different skills and 

applying these in game situations. 

Also we will be moving onto 

Athletics at the end of the half 

term, trying out a variety of 

different sports.  


